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I am a north Randwick resident and I am appalled at the recent cuts to buses in our area. 
From our busy hub on the corner of Frenchman's Road and Clovelly Road we can no longer 
get a bus directly to Randwick Library, Royal Randwick Shopping Centre, The Spot 
entertainment and dining precinct, Coogee Beach, Eastgardens shopping centre, Mascot 
(including airport and work Head Office), Elizabeth Street CBD or Circular Quay. 
 
One must now navigate either a change of service, a 7 minute walk up the hill, or a 
backtrack to Randwick Junction to catch a slow light rail. How is this improving public 
transport options in the Eastern Suburbs? 
 
 
We deserve more public transport options, not less! 


